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 SELECTBOARD MEETING 

October 10, 2018 
 

There was no quorum of the Selectboard at the posted October 10, 2018 6:30 PM meeting at the Montague Special 

Town Meeting at the Turners Falls High School Theater.  Accordingly, no meeting was held. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Ray Purington, Administrative Assistant. 

 Signed copy on file. Submitted 10/11/2018 
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